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Aurizon Network – Withdrawal of 2019 Volume Reset Draft Amending Access 
Undertaking 

25 February 2020 

Dear George, 

Aurizon Network welcomes the Queensland Competition Authority’s (QCA) decision on 21 
February 2020, to approve Aurizon Network’s Consolidation Draft Amending Access 
Undertaking (Consolidation DAAU). 

The Consolidation DAAU sought to combine the 2017 Access Undertaking approved by the QCA 
on 19 December 2019 with the 2019 Volume Reset Draft Amending Access Undertaking 
(Volume DAAU) into a single operational Access Undertaking. 

The QCA’s decision to approve the Consolidation DAAU essentially means that the Volume 
DAAU is not longer required.  

Aurizon Network, therefore, withdraws the Volume DAAU that was submitted to the QCA on 25 
October 2019. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact 
Michael Bray on michael.bray@aurizon.com.au.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jon Windle 
Manager Regulation Network 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
 
 
 


